
 

 

Phi Theta Kappa, 

along with R-CCC’s Scholars of Global Distinction,  

is proud to announce our next installment of the  

Global Lecture Series 

     Dr. Hazael Andrew, Associate Director of World View - UNC Chapel  

will be presenting 

Caribbean Students’ Experiences at U.S. Institutions:  

Implications for Community College Educators 

 

             When: Tuesday, March 31 at 2:00 pm- 3:00 pm 

          Where: The Community Room in Freeland Building 

                                                    For more information, contact: 

                                                               Dr. Peter Pellegrin                     

                                 pjpellegrin1412@roanokechowan.edu   - 785.323.7168 
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